
Principal’s Message
Dear Oakridge Families, 

Happy 2024!  Winter has arrived and we 
want to make sure that our students are 
coming to school prepared for the weather 
conditions.  Students will go outside for 
recess unless the temperature is below 20 
degrees or there is poor air quality. The 
recess guidelines for air quality are 
included at the end of this newsletter. 

We are beginning to plan for next school 
year.  It is time for us to get the names of 
our incoming kindergarten students for the 
2024-2025 school year.  If you have a child 
who will be five on or before September 
1st, 2024, please contact the office s soon as 
possible to start the registration process.  
Help us share this information with friends 
and neighbors in the community too.  It is 
important for us to have accurate numbers 
to plan for the correct number of classes.  

Events
Lion King Rehearsals
*See Lion King section for the schedule

Donating Lost & Found
Friday 1/12

MLK Jr. Day | NO SCHOOL
Friday 1/15

Spanish Program
Tue & Thu  7:45a 

Breakfast 
Every school day 8:10-8:40a

PlayWorks Jr. Coach Meeting
Thursdays 1/11 & 1/25  | 3:20p-4:20p 
4th & 5th Grade Only

Leadership Costume Days!
● Jan 12th Crazy Socks

● Jan. 26th Fave sports team

Gifted & Talented Testing: K,1,2
1/29 & 1/31
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To add this month:
Leadership Costume Days!

● Jan 12th Crazy Socks

● Jan. 26th Fave sports team

● Feb 23  Music Day

● Mar 8  Fave decade

● Mar 29  Hat Day

● Apr 26  Crazy Hair

● May 10  Pajama Day 
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More on next page >>



We will also be sending home a questionnaire to find out student plans for 
next school year  Please return this form to indicate if your child will be 
attending Oakridge in the fall.  This information is critical to help us with 
our school staffing plan and class sizes.

I love our students and school community.  I am proud of the growth our 
students are making.  The teachers will celebrate your student with you at 
conferences next month.

Our dedicated team of educators and support staff go above and beyond to 
create a nurturing and enriching environment for our students.. Their 
hard work does not go unnoticed, and we are grateful for the positive 
impact they make each day.

I would love your help to celebrate our staff members.  If you have a 
specific experience or anecdote that highlights the exceptional efforts of a 
particular staff member, feel free to share it. 

Thank you for all you do to support our school faculty. 

PBIS Monthly Focus: Perseverance

● Jan. 8 Goal Setting
● Jan. 15 Growth mindset
● Jan. 22 Hard work
● Jan. 29 Persistence and Grit

Mrs. Bergera



PTA News
4th grade is stocking 
snacks in the teacher 
lounge in January, 5th 
grade is February. 
Sign up on this link

SEP Conferences & Bookfair 
2/7 & 2/8   | Need Volunteers!
Sign up on this link

Art Night Mtg.
1/17 Wed @9a   | Need Volunteers!

Become a member of the 
PTA or make an open 
donation here

We are looking for 2 new board members for the 
2024-2025 school year. Current openings: 
Membership & Legislative/Advocacy VP. 
Please email oakridgeolympiansPTA@gmail.com 
if interested.

—

Art Night: Olympian/Oakridge Showcase
Our first meeting will be at 9:00 a.m. on 
Wednesday, January 17th. 

Going forward, we will be calling this event 
Olympian (or Oakridge) Showcase instead of Arts 
Night. We want to use the night to celebrate all of 
the work that our students have done throughout 
the year, and raise funds for programs beyond just 
the Arts. We'll get into more details at the meeting. 
Would love as many volunteers as possible to 
bring this great event together.

Technology Coach

Sam Mitchell

Last month, our technology coach collaborated with upper-grade teachers to guide 

students in exploring their computer software skills using Adobe and Canva, with a 

focus on creating virtual holiday cards. Additionally, all students took part in 

introductory computer science coding activities as part of Computer Science 

Education Week. This exposure not only enhances their technological skills but 

also fosters problem-solving abilities and a deeper understanding of the digital 

world, preparing them for future success in various fields.

http://oakridgeelempta.memberhub.com
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsignup.com%2Fmobileweb%2F2.0%2Fvspot.html%3Fgroupkey%3D1062030736047%23group_page&data=05%7C02%7Czpshane%40graniteschools.org%7C007f88845f6e41db92a208dc0d4f35e3%7C2c45b243148f437d99d862605a32b840%7C0%7C0%7C638399881062629042%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FrjiaQheBiqO%2F8M3Q6tO6A8xOlV18naJlp5wVOu92CY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Foakridgeelempta.memberhub.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Czpshane%40graniteschools.org%7C007f88845f6e41db92a208dc0d4f35e3%7C2c45b243148f437d99d862605a32b840%7C0%7C0%7C638399881062629042%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mUZDqW9PSi7WJR7qN0s55dqXcog1kICQ%2BGkkIs40Go8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Foakridgeelempta.memberhub.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Czpshane%40graniteschools.org%7C007f88845f6e41db92a208dc0d4f35e3%7C2c45b243148f437d99d862605a32b840%7C0%7C0%7C638399881062629042%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mUZDqW9PSi7WJR7qN0s55dqXcog1kICQ%2BGkkIs40Go8%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Foakridgeelempta.memberhub.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7Czpshane%40graniteschools.org%7C007f88845f6e41db92a208dc0d4f35e3%7C2c45b243148f437d99d862605a32b840%7C0%7C0%7C638399881062629042%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mUZDqW9PSi7WJR7qN0s55dqXcog1kICQ%2BGkkIs40Go8%3D&reserved=0
mailto:oakridgeolympiansPTA@gmail.com




Literacy Coaching
Our teachers and students have been working hard to set individualized goals in 

reading and writing! As a literacy coach, the best part of my job is helping students and 

teachers create an actionable plan to achieve their goals. Oakridge teachers know their 

students’ strengths and needs, and we are working hard to help every student grow and be 

challenged. Recently, I have helped teachers look at data and build reading groups that 

challenge all our students using researched based materials. We are also working together 

to incorporate strong writing instruction into our day, especially in the areas of science 

and social studies. We want our kids to see themselves as writers and be excited about the 

writing process! I love being part of the great things happening at Oakridge! 

Jessica Muse

Instructional Coaching

Archer Birrell

Greetings! I am Archer Birrell, your instructional coach, and I'm excited to share some of 

the great things I'll be working on with some of our teachers this third quarter. The 

third-grade teachers and I will dive into the fascinating world of science, with an 

emphasis on weather, ensuring that our science lessons are not only informative but 

also captivating. Simultaneously, we'll embark on an engaging math facts challenge, 

specifically designed to make learning math enjoyable for our third graders. This dual 

focus aims to enrich the overall learning experience, reinforcing key skills and fostering a 

love for both science and mathematics. Additionally, I'll be working closely with our 

second-grade teachers to support their writing lessons using the incredible Four Square 

method. Four Square is a writing organizer that has time and time again supported 

students in becoming proficient essay writers. I'm excited to make this third quarter an 

exciting and enriching journey for our second and third grade students. Also, thank you 

for making me feel so welcome at Oakridge. I love being here in this incredible 

community & with this wonderful school faculty. 



Open Position Kitchen Asst.
3-5.75 hours a day | $18.81 Hourly Rate

Nutrition Service Worker of Substitute | Hourly 
Assists in food preparation and distribution of school meals  
Cleans up kitchen, service areas and equipment.  
Performs minor routine equipment and maintenance.   
May be required to move objects weighing up to 50 pounds.  
Handle money and make correct change during meal service.  
May perform additional duties.  

Qualifications
Must have and maintain a current 
Salt Lake County Food Handler’s Permit.  
High school diploma or equivalent.
A valid driver's license is helpful

If interested, reach out directly 
to Principal Bergera 

vbergera@graniteschools.org

mailto:vbergera@graniteschools.org


Hello Lion King Families,
Happy New Year!!

I hope that everyone is having the best holiday break! We are so excited to get back 
to "Lion King" rehearsals! Since we are getting closer to the performance time, we are 
adding more practices. We are adding Fridays for the 3rd-5th graders-so they will 
be meeting on Wednesdays and Fridays in January. Please see the attached calendar 
schedule.

I will be holding OPTIONAL K-2 rehearsals on Fridays in the music room. If you are 
bringing an older sibling to the Friday morning rehearsal, I know it is more convenient 
to bring the younger sibling as well. We will be practicing music while the older 
students are learning the choreography. If your younger children want a sleep in day, 
that is totally fine! Friday practices for them in January are OPTIONAL.

Thank you so much!! 

 

If you have any questions about casting, 
rehearsal, or anything related to the play, 
please contact Rachel Buchanan
rachel-buchanan@comcast.net 

Breakfast

THIS IS WHERE THE OFFICIAL BREAKFAST NEWS WILL BE.

Rehearsal Schedule 
on the next page.

mailto:rachel-buchanan@comcast.net


Lion King Schedule



Shriners Donations

We would like to thank everyone that donated to Shriners Hospitals for 

Children last month! Every toy counts and makes a child’s day, so we are 

very grateful to everyone that volunteered to organize and participate in 

this lovely charity event.  Thank you to the Adler Family for facilitating this 

opportunity.  

This Certificate of Kindness was awarded to us and belongs to everyone 

that chipped in, so thank you all!








